AMultnomah Rithy Khut <rithy.khut@multco.us>
sl County

T2-2019-12588 - Lot of Record Appeal: Check in

glynn allott <glynnallott@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 11, 2020 at 10:42 AM
To: Rithy Khut <rithy.khut@multco.us>

‘ External Sender - Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links, and Requests for Payment or Login Information.

Hi Rithy

I’'m happy to extend it out as for as the limitations there has to be exceptions for such as this.
Thank you

Glynn

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 11, 2020, at 9:34 AM, Rithy Khut <rithy.khut@multco.us> wrote:

Hello Glynn,

I am checking in as | will likely need to send notice out soon for the September Hearing. As it currently
stands, the COVID-19 situation at the County remains unchanged. We do not anticipate opening up the
Yeon building to the public in the near future. We have heard from some other agencies (City of Portland,
City of Gresham, etc) they do not anticipate opening up their buildings and having employees return to
office work until after the new year. We will likely be in a similar position as those other agencies.

So this presents some issues as | know you would prefer to have an in-person hearing. As it stands there
are essentially two options that | see:

1. Delay the hearing until October with another extension
2. Proceed with a video conference hearing in September as scheduled

One additional piece of information, there is a limit to the amount of extensions that can be requested. The
limit is 215 days, which you have already used 178 days (52, 63, 63).

Let me know your thoughts on the matter and | hope you are well and safe,

Note: Due to COVID-19, | am currently teleworking. My schedule is Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday
from 7:00 AM until 4:30 PM. | am out of the office every Monday and Wednesday, as | am on
intermittent leave. Due to my leave status, my response will likely be longer than usual. | apologize
in advance.

My gender pronouns are: (he / him / his)

Rithy Khut | Land Use Planner
Multnomah County Land Use Planning Division
(503) 988-0176 | https://multco.us/landuse/

Disclaimers:

e The following statements are not a land use decision and should not be relied upon as such.

e This email is a public record of Multnomah County and is subject to public inspection unless exempt
from disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law. This email is also subject to the County’s Public
Records Retention Schedule.
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